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Suffolk Police To Deploy License 

Plate Readers Amid Recent 

Gang Slayings In Brentwood

The department plans to roll out at least 50 license plate readers 

across the three communities, paid for with a $1 million state 

grant secured by State Assemb. Phil Ramos (D-Brentwood).



Assemblyman

Phil Ramos
Cracking down  
on gang violence

As a former Suffolk County police detective, 
Assemblyman Ramos knows the toll gang activity takes 
on our neighbors and families. He fights to keep us safe by 
helping get illegal guns off our streets, and he’s led several 
community forums and organized a citizens’ advisory board 
to ensure residents’ voices are heard.

And thanks to a grant Assemblyman Ramos secured, 
there will now be license plate readers throughout 
Brentwood to help get criminals out of our neighborhoods 
and keep our families safe.

“We can’t let gangs overrun our streets. This is our home. 
We’ve got to come together and make sure law enforcement 
has the tools it needs to do its job.”
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Questions? Concerns? I’m here to help. 
Assemblyman Phil Ramos


